
 
 

 

 

June 15, 2020 

 

NOTICE 

 

New Acting Assistant Director for Policy & Reciprocity 

 

The Office of Foreign Missions is pleased to announce the arrival of Mr. 

Mike Lowell as both the Acting Assistant Director for Policy and Reciprocity and 

the head of the Services and Special Projects Unit.  Mr. Lowell is replacing 

Matthew Sandelands, who is transitioning to a new assignment within the 

Department.    

 

A career member of the Foreign Service, Mr. Lowell has served abroad in 

Mexico City and Brasilia, and domestically with the Bureau of Near Eastern 

Affairs, the Bureau of European and Eurasian Affairs, and the Department’s 

Executive Secretariat.   
 

Mr. Lowell’s office is located at the Harry S Truman Building, room 2236.  

He can be reached by telephone at (202) 647-3417. 

 

 Questions concerning this or other matters may be directed to OFM by 

telephone at (202) 647-3417 or by electronic mail at OFM-Info@state.gov. 
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